

Saugatuck Public Schools

High School - Middle School

April 22, 2011

Dear Jim,

Your "Power" presentation this week was timely, engaging, and informative. I especially liked how it reinforced what we teach our students about bullies, targets, bystanders and cyber bullying. Your message was right on, and your delivery kept student attention focused on your message. At some points it was so quiet you could hear a pin drop as students reflected on the sometimes-tragic results of cyber bullying you discussed.

I knew that you were a hit when some of my freshman boys asked me if you could come back in the fall. We will definitely ask you back again. Thanks for a great presentation and for your work in making many schools safer places.

Sineerely

Principal